
  
 

 

YARA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL – RIYADH 
 

 

Date: 3rd December 2020                                      Circular No:106/YIS/AS/20-21/106 
 
 
Dear parents, 
 

SUB : FINAL CALL FOR CORRECTION IN CBSE LIST OF CANDIDATES (GRADE X & XII), if any 
 

This is with reference to List of Candidates (LOC) data of your ward appearing for CBSE board examination, 

which was submitted to CBSE. We would once more like to reiterate that correctness of candidates’ data 

is of highest importance as this is used by CBSE for the following purposes: 

 Generation of admit cards 

 Board Exam Result declaration 

 Issuance of marksheets/certificates and Migration Certificate 

 Uploading of result on Board’s website, Digilocker etc. 

At our end we have forwarded your ward’s details for LOC to CBSE as furnished by the parents. 

However, in case of an oversight from parents/students while submitting student’s data to school, such as 

any discrepancies/spelling mistake in student’s name, father’s name, mother’s name, Date of Birth, 

category, subject code etc, CBSE has provided another chance for corrections.  
 

You may kindly contact Mr.Faal Rehbar (Controller Of Examinations-YIS- 0562823809) in Boys section 

latest by 8th December 2020 (Tuesday) between 9.30 am to 3:00 pm in case of any queries/ correction of 

information. 
 

We would like to reiterate that YIS will not be responsible for any incorrect students’ data , as CBSE 

board will not entertain any requests for corrections by the parents/school hereafter. 
 

Kindly follow the link https://www.yaraschool.net/cbse/CBSECircularX-XII.pdf to view the circular from 
CBSE. 
 
Regards, 

 
 
 

Mrs.Aasima Saleem 
Principal 
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